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Ongoing 

    

The Council needs to ensure that 
appropriate arrangements are 
implemented in relation to the Council’s 
subsidiary bodies, including regular 
financial reporting and Council 
nominees on subsidiary body boards, to 
ensure that emerging risks are 
monitored, reported and managed 
promptly. 

The shareholder role is discharged 
through the CC-GCG, with attendance 
by subsidiaries either on a cyclical 
timeframe or where there are concerns 
with a Council-owned company, on a 
more regular basis. 

Clive Heaphy 

 
November 2018:  The workplan and 
timetable for the CC-GCG is being 
developed and regular reports of and 
presentations by the Council’s subsidiary 
companies will be programmed into the 
timetable. 
 
The CC-GCG has been timetabled into 
the Committee calendar on a monthly 
basis and will be chaired by the Deputy 
Leader and be supported by senior 
officers. 

  
 

    

  

The Intelligent Client Function is more 
robustly developed for some subsidiary 
bodies than others and the role of 
contact officers requires formal 
definition. This will form part of the work 
programme for CC-GCG in 2018, along 
with further development of the training 
package for officers and members who 
take up directorships. 

  

November 2018:  The role of client 
functions will be developed and 
implemented during the year to ensure 
that there remains a strong focus on the 
relationship with subsidiary companies. 
 
Client Officers will report to the CC-GCG 
on a regular basis in support of 
presentations by subsidiary companies. 
 

  
 

    

  

Risks within subsidiary bodies are 
formally reported to Audit Committee 
annually as part of an assurance 
statement. The Council will extend this 
mechanism to capture emerging in-year 
risks. 

  

November 2018:  CC-GCG will consider 
a regular report on the risks associated 
with subsidiary companies and emerging 
issues will be identified at the earliest 
opportunity to allow consideration at the 
committee. 

  
 

 
 

     

    



 


